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Harvest Food Donation 2021 
Monday 4th October to Friday 15th October 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
This year, during October, we will be celebrating Harvest, giving thanks to God for all that we have. To support our 
local community, we will be looking to support SIFA Fireside. SIFA Fireside is the combination of the SIFA and 
Fireside charity who work with vulnerable adults across the city. I have included a link below if you would like to 
find out more.   
 
https://www.sifafireside.co.uk/pages/32-our-story  
 
To support the charity, which helps tackle poverty and homelessness throughout Birmingham, we would be most 
grateful if you could donate an item towards this cause. The donation of essential items and goods such as tinned 
products, produce in jars and dried foods such as pasta and rice would make a big difference. The charity would 
particularly welcome: sugar, salt, black pepper, baked beans, tuna, cooking oil, sponge puddings, tomato puree, 
cracker biscuits, peanut butter, ketchup and brown sauce. All they ask is that the food items are non-perishable. I 
have also included a poster from the Fireside within this email and will display these in each classroom. 
 
We will welcome donations over the next two weeks up until the Friday 15th October. If each child could bring in 
one tin, can or packet, this would mean that we would have over 200 items to donate to a worthy cause.  Following 
this, we will gather as a school family reflecting on how we can continue to serve and support our local community.  
 
I thank you for your support. 
 
Mr Ullah  
 
Deputy Head Teacher  
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